
 

Class 3 Newsletter – Autumn Term – 11th October 2024 

Contact 

 
Staff Contact Details: Mrs Bolton 

r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 
                     Class Open Door  

Tuesday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 
 

This is a great opportunity for you to pop into school 
for a chat about any concerns you may have, ask any 
questions or just to have a look at the work Class 3 

have been doing that week  
 

Harvest Heptathlon 
The children have been invited to come to school today wearing 
green and white, the colours of the Pakistan flag. For our Harvest 
Appeal this year we are helping to harvest a love of learning for 

women in Pakistan who have low levels of literacy. Next week, the 
children will take part in a Harvest Heptathlon, 7 different 

activities linked in some way to Pakistan and our Harvest Appeal. If 
you haven’t already donated to this worthy cause, please send a 
donation of £3 per child or £5 per family into school as soon as 

possible. Thank you. 

    Dates and Information for the rest of half term 
W.b. Monday 14th October – Harvest Heptathlon 
Wednesday 16th Ocober – Non-Uniform Day for Oak (Green) 
team for winning team points last term. 
Wednesday 16th October – Open Afternoon for new parents 
4-6pm 
Friday 18th October – Red Card for Racism Day 
                                        Half term begins at 3.15pm. 
Tuesday 29th October – School re-opens @ 8:45am 

 

Class Superstar –     Harry for super effort and focus in all his lessons 
                                    Xander for always having interesting and relevant things to share with the class 
Writer of the Week- Sophie for super presentation and thoughtful content 
                                      Summer for going the Extra Mile and including inverted commas into her writing this week                     
Christian Value –    Ebony – for shining her bright light in school at all times 
                                   Leah – for flourishing in her new role as a junior! 

In Class 
The children have been writing their own chapter of Charlotte’s Web this week. I have been impressed with their 
work, and their writing stamina has improved so much in such a short period of time! We have used conjunctions, 
adjectives and detail from the original text which takes a little juggling alongside handwriting, spelling, punctuation 

and vocabulary choices!! In our Maths, we have moved away from place value and are now focusing on addition and 
subtraction, including adding 1s, 10s, 100s and 1000s across boundaries. For this, the children need a really secure 

knowledge of number bonds to 10 and 20 – if you are able, please keep practising at home with this. We have 
continued our work on habitats in Science, looking at the animals which live in a woodland habitat, and also looking 
at all the unique features a camel possesses to allow it to survive in the desert. Miss Wilson has been discussing the 

positives and negatives of tourism in the Lake District and the children have begun to create their own tourist 
leaflets, enticing people to visit Lake Windermere! Today in our RE, we have looked again at the Jewish festival of 

Sukkot and have built our own sukkahs, looking closely at their features to include in our design. 

Our Christian value this week is JUSTICE 
 
 

 

Quick Class Reminders! 

 Book bags need to be brought into school every day. Children 

should be reading at least 5 x weekly and parents should sign the 

reading record. 

 Please check book bags for letters or forms which come home 

 Homework is due in every Wednesday. Spellings should be written 

out 3x each in the book please. I check on TTRS as to who is 

accessing the platform. Projects are all due in next week. 

 Earrings must be removed for PE – staff are not allowed to do this 

 Please ensure all clothes are named – we already have a 

massive amount of lost property in school! 


